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April 1, 2003

Neighborhood Resource Center of Colorado

Micro Grants Still Available

The Neighborhood Resource Center of Colorado would like Erie residents to

know that Micro Grants for community projects are still available.   There

are lots of fun things you can do and the application process is simple.

The $100 micro grants available this winter have prompted communities to

start bridge clubs, walking clubs, and video clubs.   Throughout the state

trees and flowers have been planted and community gardens are springing up.

Welcome baskets for new neighbors have been made.  Neighborhood newsletters

have been paid for.  One block purchased a community snow blower to help

seniors on their street dig out after heavy snowfalls.

If you would like to apply for a Micro Grant, or want some help with ideas

for a project, please call the Neighborhood Resource Center of Colorado at

303-477-0023.


